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November 12, 2008

ATTN:  Christian Plata

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  I note that the scope of this draft is broader than 2007 LRB−4017, as this draft
covers both highway service maps and folded highway maps and also covers both
veterans memorial highways and bridges and nonhighway veterans memorials.  I
believe that DOT’s folded highway maps already identify veterans memorial highways
and bridges.  I recommend that DOT review the draft.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov


